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This will help with staff at the site level in providing required documents to current 

and past tenants in a timely manner. Many tenants today operate using electronic 

devices and will receive their documents timely and in a fashion they are accustomed 

to receiving their notices. This will remove issues with items being lost in the mail and 

provide tenants their monies in a timely fashion. 


